
TBNA September 2019 Notes 

No general association meetings were held during July and August. We all suffered through the dry spell 
and worried about the potential for local forest fires. 

Our association Annual General Meeting was held on September 7.  Many thanks go out to our host, 
Shirley, for once again offering her home for our meetings.   

The previous Annual General Meeting minutes from September 22, 2018 were approved, as amended, 
with a correction to that meeting date. Treasurer and Presidents reports were received.  Our bank 
account is healthy but membership is down with one person having moved away. 
 

Executive positions elected are as follows with a new secretary courageously taking over from Don. 
Many thanks to Don for all his time and efforts and welcome Amy. Our new executive is: 

President - Lynne 
Vice President - Shirley 
Treasurer - Lydia 
Secretary - Amy  
 
All existing Directors, Lynne, Shirley, Brendan, and Kevin were acclaimed for one more year. 

Immediately following our AGM we held a brief regular meeting.  Lynne continues to attend all Sechelt 
meetings on our behalf and is still asking for a relief person to take over from time to time.   
 
Issues from previous meetings were discussed and updates were provided on our poor road conditions, 
the need for a membership drive, noise complaints and our local neighbourhood emergency 
preparedness plans with agreement to send an invitation to the owner of the marina for the next 
emergency preparedness meeting. 
 
General meeting start times were discussed and are now changed to 11am from 1 pm with agreement 
from those folks present who travel from the lower mainland. 
 
Membership dues have been reduced to $10 per person and $20 per family 
 
Potential membership events were discussed. Possible ideas included a winter social, Christmas party 
and a spring and /or summer block party. Let us know what appeals to you. 
 
An Executive meeting will be held to discuss items for the Oct. 15 Joint SCAF-Council meeting. The  
membership is encouraged to send any ideas they may have to Lynne.  Date TBD. 
 
Next general membership meeting will be Saturday, December 7 at 11 am.  
 

 
 
 

 


